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Email from 2023 IC3 Regional Forums Host Schools to Universities 


Dear <INSERT NAME>,

We are proud to announce that <INSERT YOUR SCHOOL NAME> will host the IC3 Regional Forum this year in <INSERT CITY, COUNTRY> on <INSERT DATE>. 
We are excited to make an impact for our schools, our city, and most importantly, our students. Now is the time to make a difference toward their success and career readiness. On <INSERT DATE>, we open our doors to providing purpose and direction for every child, and would be honored to have you join us for this special event. 
Please join us in-person for sessions and networking alongside local high schools from across our region. The IC3 Regional Forum focuses on professional development for high school counselors and principals, and meeting with university representatives to discuss college counseling and admissions practices. Learn more about the schedule.
Attendees will enjoy learning from the dynamic and impactful sessions presented during each event, where education professionals share their perspectives and experiences with the global community. IC3’s theme for 2023 is “Finding Purpose Through Counseling.”
We would be delighted to welcome you to our school, as we support IC3’s mission of counseling in every school. Registration is open now!

If you have questions, you may contact info@ic3movement.com.

Best wishes,
<INSERT YOUR NAME>
<INSERT YOUR DESIGNATION>
<INSERT YOUR SCHOOL’S NAME>
<INSERT YOUR SCHOOL’S ADDRESS & COUNTRY>
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